
LISA M. WASHINGTON 

Greetings Wilderness Park Homeowners Association Members, 

My name is Lisa Washington and I'm excited to announce my candidacy for a position on the 

Wilderness Park Association Board of Directors. I'm looking forward to working harmoniously 

with other board members and volunteers on the team in an effort to continuously make 

Wilderness Park a great place to live in. 

For those of you who don't know me, I have been a property owner for the past year and 

have thoroughly enjoyed my time here.  

Wilderness Park  board members must know how to plan and understand the budget, manage 

the association's finances, deal with disputes, discuss and carry out ideas, and listen to 

the membership. 

I believe my background in leadership and 30 plus years serving for the U.S. Army make me the 

best candidate for the job. I am dedicated and will remain committed to the responsibilities that 

extend beyond attending board meetings. I take pride in being straight forward and impartial 

Therefore, I know what this job entails and believe I have the necessary experience to do it well. I 

am also very enthusiastic and give my all to every job that I am given. 

These are my goals for the community: 

1. Better community development through increasing community communication.

2. Improve transparency.

3. Ask for the owners to get involved and create new opportunities for owners to participate 

in.

4. Govern the organization and build stronger relations within the community, police 

department, local volunteer organization.

If you like me and believe in my goals, please vote for me in the next Wilderness Park Board 

of Directors election! Thank you! 

Regards, 

(Lisa M. Washington) 

(July 20, 2025) 




